
 
From: Menchhofer, Owen [mailto:Owen.Menchhofer@infarmbureau.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 3:46 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: opposition 

I am a licensed registered representative.  I oppose FINRA’s move into expanding suitability 
recommendations into areas other than those involving the sales of securities. 
 
Thank you for your reconsideration in this matter. 
 
Owen Menchhofer, LUTCF, CSA 
Registered Representative/ 
Securities & Services offered thru 
EquiTrust Marketing Services, LLC 
225 South East Street 
Indianapolis, IN 
317-692-7189, Member SIPC 
EquiTrust Marketing Services is not an 
affiliate of Indiana Farm Bureau Insurance 
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